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FINAL ACTION: -- Approved 

--Denied 

SUMMARY 

-- Approved w/Corrections --Withdrawn 

-- Received & Filed --Other 

The Los Angeles City Fire Department Foundation (LAFDF) has graciously donated a new,
Lazy Boy Joel Rockers/Recliners to Fire Station 59 located in San Pedro. The purpose of
the donation is to replace existing chairs in the Recreational/Training Room that are
deteriorated and in need of replacement. The value of the donation is $4,850.70.

RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Board:
Receive and approve this report for the In-Kind Donation by the Los Angeles Fire
Department Foundation for the items listed above, valued at $4,850.70 to the Los Angeles
Fire Department.

FISCAL IMPACT 

There is no fiscal impact on the Department's budget from the acceptance of this donation.
Donations provide the necessary items to meet the needs of the respective fire stations or
administration sections. Replacement or repair of items meeting City specifications and
Fire Department business needs may be borne by General Fund, subject to budgetary
constraints.

CONCLUSION 

The Los Angeles Fire Department benefits tremendously from gracious donations and
support. The LAFD acknowledges the LAFDF for its generosity.

Board report was prepared by Senior Management Analyst I, Betty Cornejo, Chief of Staff
Office.
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